CITY OF

Albuquerque
Public Works Department

January 29, 1997

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor Robert E. Gurulé, Director

Chris Weiss

C.L. Weiss Engineering, Inc.
P.0O. Box 97

Sandia Park, NM 87047

RE: ARROYO DEL SOL CONDOMINIUMS (B12-D6) UPDATED DRAINAGE AND
GRADING PLANS FOR BUILDING PERMIT APPROVAL. ENGINEER’S
STAMP DATED 1-20-97.

Dear Mr. Weiss:

Based on the information provided on your January 22, 1997
submittal, the above referenced project is approved for Building
Permit.

Because BMAFCA’s concurrence 1is required, I am forwarding them a
copy of this letter. If for any reason AMAFCA has a problem with
the above referenced project, the Building Permit will be
rescinded and you will be required to resubmit.

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy approval, an Engineer’s
Certification will be required.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me

M/
/ ;ibﬂ

Lisa Ann Manwill
Engineering Assoc./Hyd.
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ct John Kelley - AMAFCA
Andrew Garcia
File

Good for You, Albuquerque!

P.O. Box 1293, Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103 ==,
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